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Beacon Welcomes you to our first newsletter�& the launch of our new website





Dear client welcome to the first of our regular newsletter and thank you for logging on to our new website.�Over the past two months Beacon and Swanton Design, have been creating a clear no nonsense website to actively raise awareness of Beacon’s quality services. 





Over the coming year we will update the site with the latest news, legislation and customer feedback with features on current and future seminars, with customer feedback and naturally an up to date list of all our current courses and services. We would appreciate any feedback you may wish to submit to Beacon and will endevour to provide your organisation with a one stop portal on all your required safety issues.








If you think health and safety is expensive





It is often said if you think health and safety is expensive try having an accident. The problem for many businesses is that they do truly understand the cost of an accident.





The Daily Telegraph published an article in April 2008 stating that injuries to health workers cost the NHS £235 million. Over a three year period until April 2007 over 24,165 occupational injuries occurred resulting in staff not being able to do their jobs for 3 days. The average cost of each injury to the NHS is £9,731 which includes the costs of lost working hours and having to find replacement staff.





Do you know how much accidents are costing your business? The Health and Safety Executive estimate that for every £1 in direct cost there are £36 of indirect costs. Indirect cost are those you don’t immediately associate with an accident such as investigation costs.





Imagine a scenario involving a van delivery driver. The driver twists his ankle whilst delivering to a customer and cannot complete his days work. What are the costs?





Having to send someone out to collect the driver and take him to hospital.


Trying to find another driver.


Re-routing the driver’s work.


Sick pay.


Civil claims against the company.


Insurance excess.


Cost of investigating the accident.


Agency / overtime costs to cover the drivers work.





We only need to look at the press to know that economic conditions are less than favourable for many businesses at present. Cutting costs by reducing health and safety training and cutting back and costs is a false economy – you may be lucky and not have an accident. You may be unlucky though so remember if you think safety is expensive.








Beacon News is correct at time of upload 10.07.2008.�Beacon can’t be held responsible for inaccuracies in articles obtained from third parties or government bodies.
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